
Happy Holidays!

Product Notification:
Beginning 1/1/23, in an effort to streamline manufacturing to be more efficient and have more stock available 
for our customers, TLC is discontinuing the polypropylene inner tubes for the Furcation Tubing product line and 
will be replaced with the low density polyethylene (LDPE) inner tubes presently used in the other tubing products. 
The LDPE inner tubes are more flexible, have a better memory and offer better kink resistance. The “U” in the part 
number represents the LDPE inner tube instead of the “R” which represented the discontinued inner tubes. Example: 
F00FR2NUA instead of F00FR2NRA.  Succinctly a better product; samples are available upon request. 

Ask Engineering
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TLC would like to take this opportunity to thank all our customers 
for making 2022 another successful year!  We know that there 
are choices in the fiber optic cable market and we are extremely 
appreciative that we have such loyal customers.  We also know 
that without our customers, TLC would not survive.  Again, we 
thank you for your ongoing business and are looking forward to an 
excellent and prosperous 2023 for all!

Again, a sincere thank you and best wishes from all of us at TLC!!


